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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our topic on the Ancient Greeks we would like to hold a ‘Greek Day’ in Year 6.  We will 

be holding it on Friday 6th December.  This will give the children a chance to experience a little bit 

of Ancient Greek life for the day. 

 

Amongst other activities, we will be doing some tasting of Greek food and practicing and 

performing some Greek plays.  If your child has recently developed any food allergies we are not 

already aware of please let us know. 

 

To enhance the day we would like children to come dressed up as either a Greek citizen or a Greek 

god/goddess.  Please ensure they bring a coat to wear at break and lunch time. 

 

Many thanks for your help with this.  We are sure that it will be memorable for all and we would 

like to invite parents to join in with the day at 2.00pm- 3.00pm where you will be able to take part 

in the Greek feast and watch the plays being performed. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. S. Alexander                          Miss. R. Bland 
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